
 

Unfortunately, for obvious reasons, we cannot hold our fabulous 
Christmas Fair this year! So, to raise a few pounds and spread a little 

Christmas cheer, we’ve decided to do a Christmas Raffle. 

 

Tickets are £1 each, or £5 per strip. 

 

To keep this as Covid-safe as we can, we are asking that money is brought 
into school by the 14th December, in an envelope with your name & how 

many tickets you would like. Please can we ask that only the correct 
money is brought in – we won’t be able to hand back change! We will then 
write your name on the number of tickets you have bought and put them 

into the draw! The winners will then be drawn on the 16th at school and the 
winners announced over text/newsletter/Facebook. 

 

Please, please support us if you can and buy a raffle ticket and be in with 
a chance to win a hamper full of festive goodies!  

 

Thank you 

The PTA xx   


